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Kogarah Public School 
     EXCELLENCE  OPPORTUNITY  SUCCESS 

FOCUS LEARNING DISPOSITION:     

Week 5: Influence - Shows initiative and responsibility 

Week 6: Focus - Self-controlled and confident 

Week 7: Grit - Determined and resilient 

What’s Happening @KPS 
TERM 1   WEEK 4    21 February, 2020 

Term 1 

Week 5 

24 February 

Scripture and 
Ethics Program 

Starts 

Year 7 2021 

Information 
Session 

3.00-4.00pm 

25 February 

 

26 February 

 

STEM Roadshow 
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James Cook Boys 
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3.00-4.00pm 

28 February 

 

Clean up 
Australia Day 
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WEEK 

Term 1 

Week 6 

2 March 
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4 March 

Stage 2 visit Estia 
Nursing Home 

5 March 

Backflips 
Against 
Bullying 

Show 

6 March 

Zone 
Swimming 
Carnival 

Term 1 

Week 7 

9 March 10 March 11 March 

High School 2021 

Form due 

12 March 13 March 

Term 1 

Week 8 

16 March 17 March 

 

Cross  

Country 

18 March 

 

 

19 March 

9am  

P&C Annual 
General 
Meeting 

20 March 

 

National Day 
of Action 
Against 
Bullying 

 

Term 1 

Week 9 

23 March 

 

24 March 

 

25 March 

 

26 March 

 

 

27 March 

 

 

Term 1 

Week 10 

30 March 

 

31 March 

Parent  

Teacher 
Interviews 

1 April 

  

2 April 

Parent 
Teacher  

Interviews 

3 April 

Term 1 

Week 11 

6 April 

ANZAC Day 
Assembly 

7 April 

 

8 April 9 April 10 April 

 

Good Friday 

RULE OF THE WEEK:    
Week 5: LEARNER: We actively participate in 
all tasks 

Week 6: LEARNER: We use whole body 
listening 

Week 7: RESPECTFUL: We care for each other 
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MEET THE TEACHER 

Thank you to all the families who joined us for the Meet the Teacher Afternoon Tea. This was an 
opportunity for you to gain some general information about various programs that are running across your 
stage and meet the teachers who will be working with your children.  

The response in attendance was overwhelming, showing the commitment from our school community to 
work in partnership to maximise the potential of each and every child.  

Please remember to complete your feedback survey so that we can evaluate our processes and 
continually improve the way in which we deliver this information next year. 

You can complete the survey by clicking on the link https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7N7LC7B 

WORKING IN PARTNERSHIP TO PROMOTE STUDENT LEARNING 

Students, teachers and parents must communicate in a meaningful and professional way when difficulties 
arise. Our staff will always find a time to talk to you when they can give you their full attention. Please 
remember that while our staff are in class or dealing with other matters, they may not be available to 
answer your questions immediately.  

We endeavour to ensure that written communication is appropriate, fair and easy to read. We encourage 
you to use various forms of communication such as the School App, Newsletter, notes sent home, email 
and Class Dojo appropriately to connect with your school and stay up-to-date with up-coming events.  

It is important to stay up to date with what is happening by using the various avenues that have been 
provided to you. We also encourage students to take responsibility in knowing what events are coming up 
by listening to announcements made by the teachers in the morning assembly, after lunch and recess as 
well as checking the student noticeboard outside the staffroom. Parents also need to role model this 
expectation by also listening during morning assembly and encouraging your child to take an active role 
and being responsible for their learning. 

 

TIPS FOR PARENTS 

The following tips will help you and your child at school: 

 Establish good bedtime routines. Children aged between 6-12 years need between 9 and 12 hours 
of sleep. This means that they should be in bed between 7 and 9pm. 

 Pack a healthy lunch box and a bottle of water before you leave home. Bringing lunch to school 
during the day is very disruptive for staff and students. 
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 Teachers will encourage your children to eat, however they are not able to feed them or warm your 
child’s food. 

 Label everything that comes to school and makes sure that your child knows they are responsible 
for it. 

 Let your child know their requirements for the day, for example a library bag or sports equipment 
and  let them know that it is their responsibility to be prepared for the day. 

 Allow them to walk to class on their own, carrying their school bag and say goodbye at the morning 
lines. 

 Allow them to unpack their bags and put away their hats and jumpers on their own. 

 If you allow your child to use the equipment after school, please be aware that you are responsible 
for them. 

 Use the Before and After School care service if you need to drop your child to school before 8.30am 

STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL FOR 2020 - SRC 

Congratulations to all the students who were voted by their classes to be their SRC members for 2020. 
These students will be involved in various leadership tasks throughout the year. Student voice plays an 
important part in making decisions on things that happen at school. The SRC participate in regular 
meetings where they discuss various projects and ways of improving the school from the students 
perspective. 

Thank you to Miss Wilson and Mrs MacInnes for coordinating the SRC this year. 
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CLASS SRC Leaders SRC Leaders CLASS 

1/2K Nyla & Shreekant Skye & Kenny 4Z 

2M Geet & Michael Subah & Justin 4F 

2V Maanis & Ananya Rose & Jensen 4/5B 

2/3J Anand & Sam Michelle & Krishav 5/6M 

3G Advita & Aryan Ashmeen & Vedant 5/6T 

3/4P Ali & Eloise Naisha & Shawn 5/6W 



 

 

HOUSE CAPTAINS AND VICE CAPTAINS FOR 2020 

In Week 3, students from Years 3-6 voted to elect the House Captains and Vice Captains for 2020 for 
Bass, Cook, Flinders and Sturt. These representatives will have a range of responsibilities throughout the 
year, including generating house spirit at the Athletics Carnival and Cross Country; coordinating sports 
gala events; leading activities during Wellbeing Week every term; and being a good role model, showing 
sportsmanship, teamwork and fair play at all times. Congratulations to the following students on being 
elected to undertake this leadership role. 

The House Leaders are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Captains Vice Captains 

Bass Iris and Roger  Bai Hong and Alan 

Cook Avaani and Ashton Sophia and Galvin 

Flinders Sourish and Arnav Iyrene and Muunuu 

Sturt Anna and Daniel Kavya and Tariq  
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SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

This year unfortunately there were only 9 students who could swim 50 metres unattended and 
therefore participated in the Annual Swimming Carnival which was held at Hurstville Aquatic 
Centre.  

All the students attempted to swim 50 metres in under one minute, 
to qualify for the Zone carnival.  

 

Congratulations to Nichelle 5/6W, Jason 5/6M, Justin 4F and Etain 
4Z who will be representing Kogarah PS at the Zone Swimming 
Carnival  on Friday 6 March.  

 

Thank you to all the students who showed excellent sportsmanship 
and outstanding behaviour as always and to Mrs Jackson and Mrs 
Adams for accompanying them on the day. 



 

 

KPS COFFEE CLUB 
We are always looking for opportunities for meaningful interactions with parents which 
assist in communication about what is happening at our school.  

One way of doing this is through our KPS Coffee Club.  The purpose is to build 
connections with the community and work in partnership to improve communication and 
develop strong supportive relationships between parents, students and teachers.  

The first Coffee Club for 2020 will be held during Wellbeing Week, which is celebrated in 
Week 6 of every term. We will be extending an invitation to parents who are available to 
join us during the morning to come for a coffee and to share information about the 
upcoming programs in the school. This will be held on:  

Thursday 5th March from 9.00-10.00am in Dem 8 

During this session, parents will have the opportunity to find out more about the Transforming Schools   

professional learning program which our school is involved in and how the Learning Disposition Wheel is 

incorporated into our class programs. 

 

BACKFLIPS AGAINST BULLYING 

The children from Kindy to Year 6 will be having an incursion from Action Education, who will be 
presenting their Acrobatic Bullying Prevention Show on Thursday 5 March. 

The show delivers an important message about Bullying. The program is targeted at primary school 
children and focuses on showing the students how they can band together to help make a positive 
difference in their school.  

The show aims to:  

 Engage more heavily in the topic of bullying and victimisation by presenting incredible acrobatic and  
parkour scenes to capture their attention  

 Discuss tactics to help prevent and deter bullying  

 Empower the bystander; the most powerful person in any bullying situation!  

 Provide professional-quality acrobatic entertainment to the school  

 

The show times will be as follows: 

    10:20am - 11:20am - Session #1 K-2 

    12:30pm - 1:30pm - Session #2 Year 3 and 4  

    1:40pm - 2:00pm - Playground Roaming  

 2:00pm - 3:00pm - Session #3 Year 5 and 6  

    

 

The Uniform Shop trading hours are: 

       

Wednesday 2:00– 4:00pm 

 Friday 8:15 - 10.30am 

 

We would like your feedback on the items sold in the Uniform Shop.  

Please take the time to complete this short survey by clicking here 
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Nitsa Comninos 

PRINCIPAL 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Check out our new hair 

accessory items which 

are now available at the 

Uniform Shop.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7B39DYP
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7B39DYP


 

 

STUDENT AWARDS 

Class Value Award Learner of the Week 

 Week 3 Week 4 Week 3 Week 4 

KB - Niva - Adhok 

KG - Lara - Manyata 

KH - Haiku - Subaru 

KS - Akio - Krithikesh 

K/1N - Kaitlyn - Karola 

1B Erdene Maurya Prisha David 

1L Tahan Iqra Aayam Jacob 

1P Aava Zain Aadiv Dhanvisri 

1/2K Shreekant Bianca Sabrin Andela 

2V Ananya Raghav Rajvi Ayam 

2M Cheryl Taheem Emma Omar 

2/3J Setsen Mithun Shayan Skaia 

3G Henry Ruby Saskia Mehul 

3/4P Ojas Mariangel Emily Tushara 

4F Oscar Savannah Lakshmipathy Jasmine 

4Z Aanisah Filip Ava Mary 

4/5B Ines  Akash  

5/6M Iyrene Ren Verena Mariam 

5/6T Jenna Ruby Vedant Nicholas 

5/6W Hanna Rafqat Alfian Alan 

P&C (PARENTS AND CITIZENS) 

P&C meetings are a good way of connecting with the school community.  

You do not need to take on an active role, just come along and find out what is going on. Every parent at 

the school can become a member of the P&C, regardless of whether they attend meetings regularly or 

not. Our purpose is to assist the school in providing the best education possible for our children and to 

act as a liaison between parents and school on a variety of issue. We aim to foster co-operation be-

tween parents, teachers, students and the wider community.  

The next P&C meeting will be Annual General Meeting (AGM) 

Thursday 19 March at 9am in Dem 8  

A new executive committee will be elected at this meeting. It is essential that you become a financial 

member before the AGM in order to be able to vote for the new executive committee. Membership is a 

gold coin donation. 



 

 

CANTEEN MENU 



 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

VIP Music 
Classes are held 

on  
Thursdays  

From 3.15-4.00pm  
in  

Room 7 

Code Camp Classes 
are held on  
Mondays  

From 3.15-4.30pm  
in  

Room 5 



 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 



 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 


